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August 5, 2021

Dear Parents or Guardians:

As we move into the 2021-2022 school year, our students’ well-being and success remains the top priority at Centerville ISD. Our commitment includes ensuring your child can access nutritious food at school.

Starting August 9th, 2021, Centerville ISD will be operating under the SSO (Seamless Summer Option) federal nutrition program. This program will allow all students PK-12th grade to receive a free breakfast and/or a free lunch meal for the school year. This approach reduces the burden for families and helps ensure that students receive nutritious meals.  APPLICATIONS FOR FREE OR REDUCED PRICE MEALS WILL NOT BE ACCEPTED FOR THE 2021-2022 SCHOOL YEAR.  However, if your child is receiving federal or state assistance, please let Administration know so they can be offered all benefits they are entitled to receive.
This program option is only available for Centerville ISD for the 2021-2022 school year at this time. When the program ends, regular meal prices for children will be in effect for the starting school year 2022-2023 for non-eligible students.  Applications for Free or Reduced Price Meals will be offered at this time.
A la carte items will be offered. These items may be an extra entrée, extra servings, chips, drinks, ice cream or cookies. Students must have money on their accounts or cash in hand to be able to purchase extras.
Should you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to contact our office.
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